
BLA	First	Ever	Annual	Children’s		
(and	Grandchildren’s)	

“Meeting”		
3:30	–	6:00	pm	
Center	for	All	Seasons	

	
	
New	this	year	is	a	special	children’s	program/project	concurrent	with	the	BLA	Annual	meeting.		
It	is	designed	to	teach	our	next	generation	of	lake	stewards	how	our	lakes	work	and	how	to	
“preserve	and	protect.”	Bring	your	children	and	grandchildren.	We	are	designing	the	program	
for	ages	4	through	12.	However	we	would	very	much	appreciate	the	assistance	and	leadership	
of	young	adults	if	they	wish	to	join	us	(ages	13	–	18).	
	
Our	goal,	if	we	can	do	it,	is	to	create	a	video/You	tube	for	the	BLA	web	site	(and	You	Tube)	that	
covers:		

“When	I	am	a	grandparent,	here	is	how	I	would	like	the	Lakes	to	be		
For	me,	my	children	and	my	grandchildren		

When	I	bring	them	home	–		
To	the	Belgrades	–		

Being	good	stewards,	preserving	and	protecting	the	enduring	legacy.”	
	
We	will	teach	the	children	but	at	the	same	time	use	the	opportunity	to	capture	their	sense	and	
desire	to	ensure	the	legacy	is	there	for	their	grandchildren	100	years	from	now!	
	
Any	parents	or	young	adults	who	can	help	us	create	'Man	on	the	street'	type,	snap	chat	
videos	would	be	eagerly	appreciated.	If	you	can	help	us	with	videography,	or	have	young	
adults	who	can	help	–	please	call	me	–	we	need	video	experience	and	capability!	Andrew	
Cook	207-397-5332	or	email	me	at	dr.Andrew.g.cook@gmail.com	
	
If	you	have	children	who	would	like	to	join	us	in	this	experimental	team	educational	and	public	
relations	adventure,	please	rsvp	to	me	at	dr.Andrew.g.cook@gmail.com	as	to	how	many	
children	you	may	bring	and	their	ages.	
	
Thanks	again	for	everyone’s	interest	in	being	good	Stewards	of	our	lakes	and	region	for	the	long	
run.	We	all	look	forward	to	what	the	children	will	learn	and	more	importantly	what	they	will	say	
and	the	video	we	may	produce!	
	
	
Dr.	Andrew	Cook	
70	N	Cove	Rd	
Rome		
BLA	Communications	and	Education	Chairman	


